
 

 

 

 
 

SGS2023-24 Circular No.0041             Date: 26.03.24 

 
Dear Parents, 

Namaskar! 

We would like to inform you that the academic year for Grades I-
VIII will commence on 1st April 2024. For Nursery, LKG, and UKG 
the session will commence on 3rd April 2024. 

 

Request you to kindly note the details given below: 
 

1. Orientation for the parents: As we embark on a new session, 
we want to ensure that you have all the necessary information 
related to your ward’s new class and section and we have 
organized an Orientation Program for the same on 29th March 
at 9:30 am in your child’s respective class. 

 
2. For the class Nursery- On 3rd April, we kindly request you to 

bring your child to school at 11:00 am. Additionally, you may join 
us at 1:00 pm to familiarize yourself with the bus routes by 
following the routes. From 4th April, the normal school timings 
will be followed i.e., 8:30 am – 1 pm. 

 
3. For Classes LKG & UKG- The students must reach the school 

by 8:30 am and will be dispersed at 1 pm every day. 
 
Note: 5th April will be an off for the Pre-Primary students. 

 
 
 

We are looking forward to a great year ahead. 
 

Regards 
Team SGS 


